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Subject: 2014 WMO wall calendar 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

GENEVA, 10 January 2014 

On behalf of the World Meteorological Organization, I am pleased to send you, under 
separate cover, ten copies of the 2014 WMO wall calendar. This calendar was created to promote 
the 2014 World Meteorological Day theme of "Weather and Climate: Engaging Youth." 

Engaging youth is an important priority for our community. Not only must we assist 
young people to understand and use the information and services that we provide, but we should 
encourage those that are most interested in weather and climate to consider gaining professional 
skills in these areas. For these reasons, the WMO Secretariat is in the process of relaunching its 
youth website (in English at www.wmo.int/youth/) and updating its public information brochure on 
"A Career in Meteorology". I hope that you will find these and other WMO materials of use in your 
own celebration of this year's World Meteorological Day. 

Additional copies of the calendars, as well as further information about World 
Meteorological Day, can be obtained upon request from the WMO Communications and Public 
Affairs Office at cpa@wmo. int, tel. +41 22 730 8314 or fax +41 22 730 8027. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in 
promoting the Programmes and activities of WMO. 

Yours faithfully, 

�-
( J. Lengoasa) 

for the Secretary-General 

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological 
Services) of Members of WMO (PR-6738) 


